
 
 
 
 

February 22, 2019 
 
 
Dear Louisedale Drive Area Resident or Property Owner: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Fort Wayne City Utilities has awarded a contract for construction of 
stormwater drainage project that will improve drainage along Louisedale Drive, generally from 
Kentland Drive to Sheratan Drive.   
 
The project will include the installation of storm sewers and inlets along Louisedale Drive from 
Sheratan Drive and Kentland Avenue and drainage improvements on the southern portion of Hampton 
Avenue and Kentland Avenue.  As part of the project, 1,500 linear feet of water main will be installed 
along Louisedale Drive to replace the existing water main.  Homes served by the existing water main 
will be connected to the new main as part of the project.  
 
I know that utility construction projects can be disruptive for neighborhoods while they are going on.  
It is the goal of our staff to keep you well-informed about what is expected to happen during the 
project.  I want you to know who to contact to answer your questions and resolve any construction 
issues.  Please join City Utilities for an opportunity to “Meet the Contractor” and learn more about this 
important project and how it will impact you: 
 

Thursday, March 7, 2019 at 6:00 PM 
David Hefner Pavilion – Franklin School Park – 1903 St. Marys Avenue 

Fort Wayne, Indiana 
 
The pavilion is accessible for persons with disabilities.  However, if you need further accommodation 
such as a language or sign language interpreter, please contact the project representative Nick Rupley, 
whose contact information is shown below, at least 48 hours prior to the meeting so that we can make 
the appropriate arrangements. 
 
Every effort will be made to maintain the best possible traffic flow during the construction period.  
Please let me know if you have suggestions about how the City can improve projects like this one or 
any other City services by calling 311 or 260-427-8311.  For specific questions about this project 
during the construction period, please contact City Utilities’ Construction Manager for the project:  
Nick Rupley at 260-427-5576 or by email at Nicholas.rupley@cityoffortwayne.org. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Thomas C. Henry 
Mayor 
 
 

 


